
  

 

 
 
September 13, 2024 
 
 
Dr. Kieran Moore, Chief Medical Officer of Health & Assistant Deputy Minister 
Delivered via email: Kieran.Moore@ontario.ca 
 
Dear Dr. Moore: 
 
Re:  Perspectives from Northern Ontario for the Public Health Funding Review 
 
On September 4, 2024, at a regular meeting of the Board for the Timiskaming Health Unit, the Board 
considered the correspondence from the Northern Medical Officers of Health, regarding the Public 
Health Funding Review for Northern Ontario. 
 
The following motion 45R-2024 was passed: 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Timiskaming Health Unit Board of Health supports the Northern MOH letter 
on funding review as presented, and; 
 
FURTHER THAT the letter be shared Dr. Kieran Moore, local municipalities, district members of the 
Provincial Parliament, alPHa and Northern Health Units.  
 
We appreciate your attention to this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stacy Wight 
Board of Health Chair 
  
Copy to:  
 Dr. Kieran Moore, Chief Medical Officer of Health & Assistant Deputy Minister  
 Liz Walker, Executive Lead, Office of the Chief Medical Officer of Health 
 Colleen Kiel, Director, Public Health Strategic Policy, Planning and Communications Branch  
 Brent Feeney, Director, Accountability and Liaison Branch 
 Fiona Kouyoumdjian, Associate Chief Medical Officer of Health Wajid Ahmed, Associate Chief 

Medical Officer of Health 


